

11th September 2014

Neil Collins Esq. Planning Officer London Borough of Camden Town Hall Judd Street London WCIH 8ND

Dear Mr. Collins,

Application Ref: 2014/5103/P Associated Ref. 2013/3998/P 14 Well Road, London NW3 1LH

My wife and 1 are really distressed to learn that No. 14 Well Road has applied again for planning permission. Most of us in the immediate area were totally against the infill of the garden of No. 21 Well Walk in 1986/7 and there was an enormous amount of ill-feeling at the time, together with a large petition against it.

When the present building was erected promises were made by the Council that no additional height would ever be allowed.

There were many protests at the time that any permission was given as it was infilling of garden space.

It will take away our privacy. As our Council we look to you to see fair play in our already overcrowded conservation area. Please do not pass this inappropriate application for further planning permission.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

Vivien and Nicolas Norton